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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE OF SECTION OF R121  
CLONSILLA ROAD, AT CLONSILLA TRAIN STATION, DUBLIN 15. 
Chief Executive’s Order OPWS/0351/2024 authorised the publication of a newspaper advert 
proposing the Temporary Road Closure of section of the R121 Clonsilla Road. This section is the 
R121 from Clonsilla Train Station to the junction with the Porterstown Road, accessing Shackleton’s 
Gardens and Beechpark.
Fingal County Council has now made an order for the Temporary Road Closure of a section of the 
R121. This section is the R121 from Clonsilla Train Station to the junction with the Porterstown Road, 
accessing Shackleton’s Gardens and Beechpark. The period of the Temporary Road Closure will be 
from Tuesday 10th September 2024 to Thursday 12th September 2024 from 8pm to 6am. The 
purpose of this closure is for Road resurfacing works.
Emergency access will be maintained.
The alternative routes available for traffic during the proposed closure hours are as follows:
1.	 Traffic coming from Old Hansfield Road direction, continue eastbound on R121 to the Clonsilla 

Roundabout at Diswellstown Road junction, take third exit on roundabout, continue along the 
Diswellstown Road/Porterstown Link Road, and take a right turn at Porterstown Road, heading 
towards Luttrellstown Castle/Westmanstown direction.

2.	 Traffic coming from Westmanstown/Porterstown Road direction, continue eastbound to 
junction with Porterstown Link Road, take a left turn and continue along Porterstown Link 
Road, Diswellstown Road to junction with Clonsilla Roundabout. Take the third exit off the 
roundabout and travel westbound along the R121 through Clonsilla. 

Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation to this matter. 

Administrative Officer, 
Castleknock/Mulhuddart Operational Area. 


